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Maine Hunter/Jumper Association
www.mainehunterjumper.com
	

	Greetings and welcome to the first installment of the MeHJA’s monthly newsletter! We are excited to be bringing you this newsletter, full of helpful information about our affiliated shows and other events, as well as general information about the organization, learn about barns in the state, and possibly a photo or two of our beloved horses. We hope you will enjoy getting these updates each month, and if you have any questions about the content of the newsletter, or would like something included in the next issue, please contact Wendy McCann at dwcbv@roadrunner.com or Meg Black at islewoodfarm@yahoo.com. Happy reading!

	


Important Links

Although you can find the links to these documents online on our website, we’ve also included them here.
Rule book
Membership Form
Affiliation Form
Summer Classic Sponsorship Form



Newsletter Content

Have some ideas for our next issue? Contact us today!
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Affiliated Shows
Reminder to all affiliated shows!
Please remember to get your prize list to our secretary no later than 30 days prior to your event! On the day of your event, please make sure you use the class sheets you are given by either of our secretaries. These are the only sheets that results will be accepted on. Didn’t get a copy or have questions about the forms? Email Wendy McCann at dwcbv@roadrunner.com. 
Speaking of results, be sure to get those results to us within 2 weeks after your event. After the three-week mark, financial penalties will incur. 

We are appreciative for the support of so many barns and shows each year – thank you!

Membership Reminders

Reminder to all members and prospective members!

In order to accrue points for year-end awards, riders must have completed and submitted a membership form and dues to us prior to or at your first competition. Points received at any show prior to joining MeHJA will not count. Questions about membership? Contact Carey Haars at clhaars@aol.com. Questions about points? Contact Wendy McCann at dwcbv@roadrunner.com.
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Upcoming Events


June 5


High Standard Stable


June 12


Brookfield Corner Farm


June 18


Misty Morning Stable


June 26


Seahorse Stables


Lucky Clover


�
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 “A horse doesn’t care how much you know until he knows how much you care. Put your hand on your horse and your heart in your hand.”     Pat Parelli


Reminders


The show season has just begun, but there’s still plenty of time to get your membership to us so your points will count for year-end awards! Complete and return your �HYPERLINK "http://www.mainehunterjumper.com/uploads/4/9/7/4/49748699/2016_membership_form.jpg"��membership form� today!


If you’re a barn and would like to affiliate your show with the MeHJA, complete and return the �HYPERLINK "http://www.mainehunterjumper.com/uploads/5/8/9/7/5897216/affiliation_form.pdf"��affiliation form� to us today!
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We are still looking for sponsors for our Summer Classic Horse Show on July 10th! Would you consider sponsoring a class or division? Do you know someone who might? Check out the sponsorship form on the first page of this newsletter for more information!


(Note: Carey Haars’ address has changed! Please submit all sponsorship, affiliation and membership forms to her at 1565 Royalsborough Rd, Durham, ME 04222)�
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